
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Friday 21st March, 

Engadine Public School 
will be celebrating 

Harmony Day 
A day when Australia celebrates our 

cultural diversity. 

 
On this day students are invited to 

wear to school 

International/National Costume 

OR 

something orange. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

26th February 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Harmony Day 2025 

Harmony Day is a day of cultural respect for everyone who calls Australia home – from 
traditional owners of this land to those who have come from many countries around the 
world. By participating in Harmony Day activities, we can learn and understand how all 
Australians from diverse backgrounds equally belong to this nation and enrich it. Read more 
at https://www.harmony.gov.au  

Engadine Public School will be celebrating Harmony Day on Friday March 21. On this day we 
invite students to dress in their national costume, to help celebrate our diversity. 
Alternatively, students may dress in Orange. Orange is the colour chosen to represent 
Harmony Day. Traditionally orange signifies social communication and meaningful 
conversations. Students will also participate in Harmony Day activities in their classrooms 
and library lessons during this week. Students who dress in National Costume will are asked 
to bring orange clothing to change into after they have displayed their costume to their 
class in the morning.  

We look forward to the colour and energy this day will bring and thank you for your 
support. 

Toni Ellis          Sara Swift 
Assistant Principal                                                                           Principal 

 

 

 

https://www.harmony.gov.au/

